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Our Greenfield community spent October enjoying the sights and smells of 

the season.  We took a walk on the Bridge of Flowers & enjoyed Ice Cream, 

made Scarecrows, enjoyed a Family Fall Festival , drank warm apple cider 

& enjoyed passing out treats to our small and adorable Trick or Treaters!  

We also experienced our 1st ever drumming circle.  Such energy and enthu-

siasm  was  on display by both the participants and the instructor, Tara!   

Thanks to all who stopped in for the Family Fall 

Festival! There were plenty of snacks, games, and 

projects to enjoy, and a delicious hot lunch of chili 

and hotdogs! 

The warm cider and hot fried dough was a hit, and 
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CLEAN UP DAY! 
On Friday, October 18th our awesome group of 

Directors worked together to clean up the parking 

lot across the street.  They spent several hours 

cutting brush and making the area feel clean and 

safe.  (This lot is used as overflow parking and 

used on snow days while our regular parking lots 

are cleared. )  
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Staff Appreciation Week! 

Greenfield staff were celebrated during Staff Appreciation Week.  

They participated in games, crafts and bingo as well as a drawing 

for several fun themed baskets.  Each staff member was given a 

gift bag.  We love our staff and we  take delight in showing it! 
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Reflections Community  
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The month of October was filled with lots of family events , and 

some new programs! In the beginning of the month we ventured 

out to Shelburne falls to walk the bridge of flowers, which was 

stunning! Of course, we couldn't leave without an ice-cream stop 

on the way home too! We had a blast working with RCA’s on 

scarecrows during staff appreciation week, and loved seeing them 

out and about in the courtyard! We enjoyed eating and handing 

out candy on the family trick or treat night. We even got to meet a 

beautiful 2 week old baby in costume, who stole our hearts and 

made our night!  it was fun to see the kids all dressed up, and the 

kitchen made some ghoulish appetizers for us to snack on.   

This month we also had our first annual family dinner night, and 

we are looking forward to having it again!   
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Rachel H.  11/2 

Winnie B  11/13 

Lily P.   11/16 

Lee S.   11/17 

Lillian N.   11/19 

Jay W.   11/30 

WELCOME HOME  

NEW RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy S. 

Miro E. 

SUNDAY—NOVEMBER 3RD, 

DON’T FORGET TO TURN 

YOUR CLOCKS BACK 1 HOUR!  

Coming in November: 

November 8th—Erving Elementary Veterans 

breakfast  

November 7th– The Arbors Chorus performance 

November 16th– Annual Craft Fair & Bake sale  

November 22nd– MOLST form discussion with     
Angel R. 

November 27th –Drumming W/Tara  

 


